WALTER DUNCAN

OlIL PROPERTIES
A P. O, BOX 137
R ~ DURANGO, COLLORADO

May 13, 1963

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

ATTENTION: Mr. Emery C. Arnold
Dear Mr. Arnold:

Thank you for your letter of May 9th returning our copies
of the "Notice of Intention to Drill" report on the Walter Duncan
No. 1 Skelly Government located in SW%NW% Sec. 22-T27N-RSW,
San Juan County, New Mexico.

We have amended our notice as requested by you and believe
the information enclosed will be sufficient for your purposes.

Yours very truly,
WALTER DUNCAN
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